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ORANGE COUNTY UNEMPLOYMENT REACHES OVER 10%

For the month of March, the unemployment rate has again exceeded the 10% threshold in Orange County, California. On a
positive note, as is similar to other regions experiencing such news, the rate of job losses has likewise slowed down. Since March of last year, a 2.9% overall
decline in employment has been experienced for the region, with 39,700 few people working. The manufacturing sector, one of the hardest hit since the
economic downturn, has added 1,800 jobs from February to March. Construction was the hardest hit sector, but saw a loss of only 300 jobs for the same one
month period. Rain is cited as a contributing factor, delaying work at numerous sites.

 


